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May 16, 2014 
 
St Marie's Hospice, 633006 
C/O Melvie Matthews  mmatthews@stmarieshospice.org 
St Marie's Hospice 
18211 W 12 Mile Rd, Suite 2NE 
Lathrup Village, MI  48076-9998 
 
SUBJECT:  State Pre-Licensure Survey Findings for St Marie's 
 
Dear Melvie Matthews: 
 
A pre-licensure survey was completed on May 15, 2014 at St Marie's, pursuant to Rule 
325.13204.  Michigan Compiled Laws (MCL), specifically MCL 333.21411, requires a 
hospice or hospice residence to be licensed. 
 
Participants included: 
Melvie Matthews, Administrator, 
Monica Wimbush, RN, DON 
Marian Beck Clore, RN, BSN, Michigan Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs 
 
Based on the pre-licensure survey findings, the department has determined that the applicant 
is in compliance with the requirements of the code and rules, specifically MCL 333.21401 
through MCL 333.21421 and/or the Michigan Administrative Rules for Hospice R325.13101 
through R325.13543. A six month license will be issued which you should receive by mail 
shortly. A post licensure survey will be conducted after patients are admitted (within 6 
months). Feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 

         
 
Marian Beck Clore, RN, BSN, Surveyor 
Licensing and Regulatory Affairs 
State Licensing Section 
clorem1@michigan.gov  

     (P): 517-897-5929 
     (F): 517-241-3354 
 
 


